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From: nobody@nrc.gov 
To: <dct@nrc.gov> 
Date: Fri, Oct 6, 2000 1:31 PM 
Subject: Comments on NRC Operator Licensing 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 
0 on Friday, October 6, 2000 at 13:30:55 

S...........................................................................

5P

Comments: Please, as a US citizen I am not in favor of 20 year extensions for US nuclear reactors.  
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